
  
 
    
 
   
  
   Telephone: 309/438-3183   
 University Curriculum Committee Campus Box 2202 
 101C Moulton Hall  
 
 
October 14, 2016 
 
TO:  Susan Kalter, Chairperson, Academic Senate 
 
FROM:  Claire Lieberman, Chair, University Curriculum Committee  
   
RE: Executive Summary – Proposal from the Department of Family and Consumer Sciences for 

the new Food and Nutrition Management Sequence 
 
The University Curriculum Committee has approved and is forwarding for Academic Senate consideration 
the proposal to add a new Food and Nutrition Management Sequence in the Major in Food, Nutrition and 
Dietetics.   
 
The Department of Family and Consumer Sciences has given a rationale for adding the new sequence: 
 

• Beginning fall 2016, the Department of Family and Consumer Sciences began offering Food, 
Nutrition and Dietetics as a major rather than a sequence.  

• When they went through the process of elevating the sequence to a new program, they neglected to 
also transition the options (1. Dietetics and 2. Food and Nutrition Management) to sequences.  

• This proposal is a request to elevate the option of Food and Nutrition Management to a sequence.  
No additional hours or courses are being added at this time. 

 
The University Curriculum Committee supports the proposal to add this new Food and Nutrition 
Management sequence in the Major in Food, Nutrition and Dietetics.     
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